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B RICHARD IRVIN & SONS LTD.
ABERDEE N
Tos 4th May, 1950.

Lloyd's Reglster of Shipplng
ABERDEE N

Dear Slir,

Owlng to the uneconomical situation preveiling
in the fishing industry, we feel it is necessery te ocut down
every possible sxpense, and in the meantime at any rate, we
lf;ave decided not to re-class our trawlers when the surveys
become due.

It follows therefore that neither the "Ben Hellem"
nor the "Ben Esrn" wlll be re-classed this year,

Yours faithfully,
For Richard Irvin & Sons Ltd,.
(Signed)

Director.
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